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Rosenberg Corey

From: Ryan Zakovics, MA, LPC <rzakovics@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 10:56 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: SB 860

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I wish to express my support for SB 860! I would like you to do the same! 
 
Senate Bill 860 will finally start the process of requiring insurance companies to reimburse mental health 
professionals in an equivalent manner to how they reimburse physicians.  It will also start the process of ending 
aggressive or punitive utilization reviews of mental health services, including over-management and 
underpayment of CPT 90837 sessions.  
 
 
It will require state enforcement of the existing Oregon Mental Health Parity Law to ensure Oregon consumers 
have full access to needed mental health services.  
 
 
Mental health and psychosocial wellbeing has a significant effect on physical health, utilization of resources, 
productivity, and societal health to say the least. Ensuring that people have access and providers are supported 
helps to ensure that everyone thrives.  
 
 
Please support this bill! 
 
 
Warmly, 
 
 
Ryan Zakovics 
 
 
 
Ryan Zakovics, MA, LPC, CADC I 
2304 E Burnside St Suite 101 
Portland, OR 97214 
971-533-7997 
PortlandHolisticTherapy.com 
 
 

Notice: Confidentiality Limitations of Electronic Communications 
The content of this email message and any/all attachments are intended for the sole use of the addressee, and 
may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this 
communication, please note that any review, use, disclosure, distribution, modifying, printing, copying, or 
action taken on the reliance on the contents of this email is strictly prohibited by law. If you have received this 
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message in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply email and delete the message. 
 
It is important to recognize that despite security systems, electronic communication can be compromised, 
accessed by unauthorized people and hence can present a risk to your privacy and confidentiality. A non-
encrypted E-mails (such as this), in particular, are vulnerable to such unauthorized access. By communicating 
any confidential information by e-mail, you are acknowledging that you are fully aware that our 
communications could fall into the hands of an unintended recipient.   

 
 


